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Agenda:   
 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 

2. Invocation 

3. Lunch 

4. Introduction of Guests 

5. Club Announcements 

6. Guest Speaker              

Presentation 

7. Upcoming Events 

8. 50:50 Drawing/Happy 

Talk 

9. Four Way Test 

10. Adjourn 1:15 PM 

11. BOD Meeting — following 

Club Meeting when sched-

uled.   

“Of the things we think say or do: 

1) Is it the TRUTH? 

2) Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3) Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4) Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned?” 
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The Four-Way Test 

Rotarian Scott Mills to Speak at Ashburn 

Scott Mills’ Rotarian “roots” include a Rotarian father and grandfather who were 
members of the Downtown Rotary Club of Tulsa, Oklahoma, the eighth largest club 
in the world. In 1979, Scott was a Rotary Youth Exchange Student to England.  
  
Scott has been a Rotarian since July 1999, when he joined the Herndon Club.  He 
was selected as that club’s Rotarian of the Year for 2001-2002.  Scott transferred to 
the McLean Club in October 2004. In 2005-2006, he was selected as the McLean 
Club’s Rotarian of the Year.  In 2006-2007, Scott was named Rotarian of the Year 
for District 7610.  He served as Club President in 2007-2008, which was the year 
the McLean club was named Large Club of the Year in District 7610.  
  
Scott is now a Charter Member of the Rotary Club of Ashburn, which was chartered 
on February 19, 2010, and for which Scott served as the District Governor’s Special 
Representative responsible for the chartering of the new club. 
  
Scott holds the classification of Employment Law, and he practices law with Enter-
prise Business Law Group LLC in Tysons Corner.  He has maintained perfect atten-
dance for over ten years, and he has sponsored more than 35 persons into Rotary 
membership. 
  
On April 22, 2010, the Trustees of The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International 
selected Scott as the recipient of The Rotary Foundation’s Citation for Meritorious 
Service. 
  
Scott is a charter member of the District 7610 Paul Harris Society.  He and his wife, 
Kim, who also is a Paul Harris Society member, are Rotary Foundation Major Do-
nors, Benefactors, and members of the Bequest Society.  Scott has authored sev-
eral successful Rotary Foundation Matching and Simplified grants. Scott has re-
ceived the Rotary Foundation District Service Award. 
  
Scott, his wife, Kim, and children, Isaac and Casey, make their home in Fairfax 

County.  



November 11:  Scott Mills and Sam Wiley, The Rotary 

Foundation 

November 13:  Rotary Foundation Banquet, Cannon 

Ridge Country Club, See District Website for Details 

November 18:  Jody Zogran, RN, PHF 

November 25:  Happy Thanksgiving! 

December 2: Colleen Bonadona  Polio Plus, the Final 

Push 

December 9:  Billi Black, Rotary Foundation – Paul 

Harris Society Chair, District 7670 

December 16:  Austin Hall, Appalachian Voice 

December 23: Business Meeting 

December 30: Classification Talk  -  Leah Day 
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The Rotary Club of Ashburn, VA Board of Directors  

John Warren, President Nancy Pav, Director 

Ray RePage, Vice President Sam Wiley, Director 

Mary Maguire, Secretary Jay Brown, Director  

John Casamiquela, Treasurer Larry Deigh, Director 

Shawn Mitchell, Sergeant at Arms  Charles Kapur, Director 

Kathy Knight, Director   

Upcoming Meetings & Special Events 

www.rotaryclubofashburnva.org   

Note:  All Meetings, unless otherwise noted, will be 

held at the 1757 Golf Club from 12:00 to 1:15 PM.   

As a reminder, Thanksgiving is two weeks away 

and there are still a few items need for the holi-

day baskets.  If you have made a commitment to 

help out with this wonderful project, please be 

sure to bring the items to the meeting Thursday.  

Linda and Leah are not going to be able to at-

tend, so they have asked for assistance with get-

ting the items to one of them.   

The following items are still needed: 

1. Five (5) small laundry baskets to hold the 

food.  

2. Three (3) cans of olives. 

3. Two (2) dinner rolls. 

4. Four (4) $25 dollar Giant cards. The Gift 

cards allow the recipients to purchase meat, 

produce and other items which may be spe-

cial to their celebration 

5. Dinner napkins 

6. Dinner rolls and potatoes, which should be 

brought to the November 18 meeting.   

 

Linda and Leah will delivery the baskets on No-

vember 19.   

Upcoming Event Reminders: 

The Ashburn Rotary Youth Exchange Interviews will be 

held this Sunday November 14th at Ray Repage's new 

office in Brambleton.  For the moment we have one inter-

view scheduled for 2PM.  Justina Dee asks that any Rotar-

ian participating to arrive at 1:30PM, to go over the pro-

cedures.  Please let Justina know by Email if you plan to 

attend and participate so that she can send further infor-

mation on interview questions and grading rubric.  

New Member Orientation: 

As a new Club, there is much for our members to learn about Ro-
tary and its operations.  To help guide and develop our members 
into strong Rotarians, the Membership Committee will be sponsor-
ing an orientation fellowship series to acquaint all Rotarians with 
the "basics" of Rotary membership. Come, join the fun and fellow-
ship with your fellow Ashburn Rotarians at this one-hour orienta-
tion.  

The dates and times are as follows: 

 December 1st   5:30pm-6:30pm 

 January 6th      5:30pm-6:30pm 

 Location: Long & Foster,  43490 Yukon Dr. #105, 

Ashburn, VA  20147 
 

Thank you, Linda and Leah for your work on 
the Thanksgiving Basket Project! 


